
Publisher’s note

After 4 years, Professor Norbert Karl will hand over his responsibility as Editor of the journal Organic

Electronics. Professor Norbert Karl is one of the founding Editors of the journal and his contributions to

the journal have been greatly appreciated. His personal touch, insight and commitment have raised the
journal standards and created a continued tradition of publishing crucial scientific articles in Organic

Electronics.

I wish to take this opportunity to express my most sincere gratitude to Professor Norbert Karl on behalf

of the journal, Organic Electronics. In his new role Professor Norbert Karl will be associated to the journal

as ‘Associate Editor’ and ‘Journal Advisor’.
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